Republic of the Philippines
Bepartment of Education
REGION 11
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF BULACAN

February 7, 2020

Division Chiefs
Concerned Public & Private Elementary and Secondary Heads
All Others Concerned

Please be informed that the cancellation of the training of athletes is based on the Department
of Education Memorandum Number 015, series 2020. Corollary to this, please be advised that training
of athletes must continue on localized set up in order to maintain the skills and endurance that the
athletes gained during the two weeks centralized training. Re scheduling of training will be announced
until further noticed.
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